The CORGI gas register in Great Britain will end on 31 March 2009.
From 1 April 2009 the official register and industry stamp for gas safety will be Gas Safety Register™.

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is responsible for regulating domestic gas safety in Great Britain through the Health and Safety at Work Act 1974 and the Gas Safety (Installation and Use) Regulations 1998.  Gas Safety Register™ will be the only gas register recognised under these regulations.  

To continue to carry out gas work legally from 1 April 2009 you must be on the Gas Safety Register™.  

The new register will provide enhanced levels of service, clearly written rules of registration and a clear focus on gas safety.  Registration will be a simple process and to make it even easier installers can keep their CORGI registration number.  

In March they will be running a national consumer awareness campaign with radio, press, poster and PR activity.  This will tell everybody about the change and why it’s important to use the Gas Safety Register™.  

As CORGI gas registration in Great Britain will not be valid from April, it’s important to change to Gas Safety Register™.  

Gas Safety Register™.
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